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Library books 
It’s time to look under the bed and on your bookshelves! Ms Piggin has asked that 
all library books be returned to the library this week. They can be returned any day 
– not just your library day. Any home reading books can be returned to classrooms 
as well. Greatly appreciated! 
Telepresence Robot 
There is a new student in Year 4/5! It is a telepresence robot that sits in the 
classroom and connects to Blair when he is out of the classroom. When Blair is at 
home or in hospital, he can log in to lessons remotely via his computer. He is able 
to move the robot within the classroom so that he can see and hear things as if he 
is actually there. It is very cool technology that enables Blair to keep working away 
and connecting with his peers even if he is not in the classroom. Thanks to T4L for 
allowing us to have this experience. 
ICAS Assessments  
Congratulations to these students who took part in the following ICAS assessments 
last term. These results are fantastic! 
English  
Merit – Hugo  
Credit – Jasper, Alexandra, William O’B and Summer-Lee  
Distinction – Charlie O’B and Beatrix  
Mathematics   
Merit – Hugo and Rowan  
Credit – Seren, Alexandra, Estelle, Charlie O’B and Matilda S  
Spelling Bee    
Credit – Alexandra, Honor, Beatrix and Matilda S   
Distinction – Charlie O’B   
Science   
Credit – Estelle  

Distinction – Alexandra and Alexander 
New Classroom 
Hopefully there will be a new classroom craned in next week. We are waiting for 
confirmation and keeping our fingers crossed. We expect that it will be in place for 
the beginning of 2022 which is very exciting for our new Year 6 students. 
Accelerated Adopter School – K-2 English and Maths, 2022 
We have been chosen to be in a pilot curriculum implementation program for the 
new K-2 English and Mathematics syllabuses next year. Mrs Hunt and Ms Lane will 
be in the front seat for this work. They will be using new materials and resources, 
applying their expertise and giving feedback. We are looking forward to working 
with these new documents to bring our students the newest and best on offer. 
One more week to go! We’re Keeping Calm and Carrying On! 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar  
December   
   

8th  Craft Stall 
 9th Year 6 Dinner  
10th  Milkshake Day 

14th Presentation Day  
 

16th Last day, 2021   
 

February - 2022 
   

1st First Day 2022 for all 
students   

 
 
 

Merits 
 

Kinder 
Olivia, James and Eden 

 
Year 1/2 Black 

Archie, Ari and Reggie 
 

Year 1/2 Pink 
Maggie, Eli and Arthur 

 
Year 3/4 

Abby, Ollie and Matt 
 

Year 4/5 
Ally, Heidi, Honor and 

Rowan 
 

Year 6 
Antonio, Matilda, Amelia 

and Oscar 
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ICE-BLOCK DAY  
Thursday 9th December, 2021 

Middleton Iceblocks on sale for $1  
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